
 

Good Day Fahim Rahimi, 

On behalf of the Trustees of The Rotary Foundation, we are pleased to inform you that you 
have been selected to receive a 2018 Rotary Peace Fellowship for studies as part of the 
Rotary Peace Centers program.  

You have been assigned to the Rotary Peace Center at Chulalongkorn University in Bangkok, 
Thailand, to attend the June 2018 session.  The required academic period will occur 11 June 
to 31 August 2018 with fellowship provided housing available 8 June to 3 September 2018. 

The Rotary Foundation and our university partners considered candidates from all over the 
world for the Rotary Peace Fellowships in a highly competitive selection process.  You 
should feel proud of this significant achievement.  The Rotary Foundation looks forward to a 
lifelong relationship with you.  

Congratulations on your fellowship selection—you are on your way to becoming a Rotary 
Peace Fellow! 

Sincerely, 
Laura Descher 
Rotary Peace Centers Specialist | Programs and Grants  
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